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In keeping with its name, Liberty Circle is 
beautifully decorated to celebrate the Fourth 
of July.   
 

Village Events! 
July 3: July 4th Picnic.  Social Hour is 
at 5:00; dinner is at 6:00.  $3.00 per 
person (children under 6 are free).  
Those attending are also asked to bring 
a dish. Please sign-up at Clubhouse 
Bulletin Board. 
July 4: POA office closed; no trash 
pick-up. 
July 4: Golf Cart Parade.  Decorate 
your cart and meet at the clubhouse at 
6:00pm. 
 

Happy Birthday 
Happy Birthday to Gavin Noah May who 
turns one year old on July 7th!  Come 
and say Happy Birthday to Gavin; he 
will be at the pool on Saturday, July 9th 
between 4 and 6. 
 

Village Condolences 
Condolences to the family of Santo 
Grimaldi, Lexington Circle 
 
Condolences to the family of Kim 
Herceg, Jackson Circle 
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Volunteer of the Month 
Not much different then her personal athletic pursuits it seems that Jackie 
Andrews is always in a marathon of different volunteer roles in our 
neighborhood. She has done the 50 yard Social to continue into the Recreation 
Cycle followed up by the Election Swim. All three she has mastered perfectly and 
in our eyes should take the gold medal prize for first. Thank you Jackie for going 
the distance for our neighborhood! 
 

A Few Reminders from the Board: 

 Don't Forget: Ballots due by July 5th! 

 Discharging fireworks in the village is prohibited. 

 Diaper dependent persons are not permitted in the large 
pool.  Diving is not allowed at the pool.  Cards are being 
deactivated for 1 week without warning for failure to 
follow the pool rules. 

 

Letters 
Fourteen concerns were closed; two are still on hold.  A $50.00 fine was issued 
for installing a satellite dish without board approval.  Three letters were sent to 
homeowners: Request to stack logs neatly, approval of a "Hidden Road" sign, 
and request to remove a sonic deterrent device. 
 

Trees 
One tree was approved for removal; two trees were denied for removal.  One 
tree removal request was postponed to give the owner time to mark the trees in 
the request. 
 

Architectural Committee 
There were 7 items approved by the architectural committee. A board vote was 
needed on 6 items; 2 deck installations, a walkway/arbor/deck installation, and 
satellite dish installation were approved.  One item to install a dog fence was 
tabled until the next meeting.  Ken Mayo, Chair 
 

General Advisory Committee 
Following the meeting of the General Advisory Committee, the following topics 
were to be brought to the board’s attention:  1) Boat in yard, 2) Unkempt 
property, 3) Unkempt yard with broken down golf cart, and 4) Unkempt yard with



 

old tires.  The committee recommended that the letters be sent.  Emily 
Hughes, Chair 
 

Hospitality Committee 
New Owners: Mark Deleon on 2204 Adams Circle.  New Renters: 
Wayne Burroughs on 2212 Jackson Circle and Nanette & Patrick 
Patton on 2104 Adams Circle.  Katherine Hendershot, Chair  
 

Insurance Committee 
Total budget for this fiscal year (ending 6/30/11) is $26,000. All 
insurance premiums paid through this date amounted to $25,784.92. A 
refund of $764.00 was received from Workers Compensation for over 
payment. Our budgeted remaining balance is $979.48. We remain in 
our projected budget for this fiscal year.   Dave Avery, Chair 
 

Recreation Committee 
Hey Folks want to know how to get a great work out while volunteering 
behind the scenes. I know you always wanted to step up and help out 
just didn't want all the limelight that comes with it ...well here is your 
chance to shine in the dark. Recreation purchased rollers that hang 
down at the Tennis Court and Basketball Courts this past spring. This 
is in effort to preserve the life of these areas by preventing water from 
sitting and thus hastening the deterioration of the courts. I know you 
are laughing thinking what rain? Well that makes this task even better 
then, because it's not that often! So next time you find yourself with 
nothing to do after a storm head down to one of the courts, pick up a 
roller, and be amazed at not only the gratification you will get from 
helping the Village but also the calories you will burn doing what will 
become your favorite activity!!  Also, if anyone has a medical scale 
they want to donate to recreation we would be very appreciative of it. 
Lacy Paulussen, Chair 
 

Social Committee 
During the month of May, we had the Memorial Day picnic. Much good 
food was enjoyed furnished by the good cooks in the Village. My 
thanks to all who helped from the kitchen staff, the cooks outside, the 
clean-up help and the men who set up the tables for the dinner. These 
people have been a wonderful help with all the dinners held by the 
social committee this year. The next event will be the July 4th Picnic 
held on Sunday, July 3rd. Social hour is at 5 p.m. and dinner is at 6 
p.m. $3.00 per person and children under 6 are for free. The menu 
includes fried chicken, beverage, and bread. Those attending please 
bring a dish and see the sign-up sheet. The cut off pay date is 
Tuesday, June 28. If you sign up and cannot attend, call me to cancel 
prior to July 1st, as the meat is catered. The Golf Cart parade is 
Monday, July 4th at 6.p.m.  Decorate your cart and meet us at the 
clubhouse.  Thank you to all of the volunteers for all of your time and 
efforts!  We really need some volunteers to help with the social 
committee as some of the members have had to resign the committee.
Pat Horne, Chair 
 

Unsightly water spigots or 
electrical meters on your 
property from WJV's days as a 
campground?  Contact Little River 
Water & Sewer at 843-399-1888 and 
Santee Cooper at 843-249-3505 about 
removal. 
 
Congratulations! 
Trace Mooney, Emily Hughes' son, 
graduated basic training from the Army 
on June 17 in Fort Benning, GA and has 
been accepted into the airborne school. 
 
Found: Door key card for the VFW 
was found at the pool area and can be 
claimed at the POA office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have news to share in the 
newsletter, please email 
wjvpoa@sc.rr.com. 
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